(and 7/8 Grade Math Notes, too)

December 3, 2021

Dear Families,

We have had, and will continue to have, many special activities during the month.
Earlier foday we enjoyed a performance from the Village Green choir from Greenville High
School. This special holiday concert was always a cherished memory for my kids when they
attended St. Charles. My son, Owen, was thrilled to be able to give a little of that fun
back to his alma mater.

Monday we will celebrate St. Nicholas Day with several different activities and a
hot lunch. Wednesday is the Feast of the Immaculate Conception. Several from our class
are singing and chiming during the liturgy.

In social studies, we had a test on Ancient Mesopotamia. Ancient Egypt is up next.

We continue to learn about baptism. Students were given a chance to begin a
Knights of Columbus poster about Christmas, in addition fo writing letters to our class
seminarians and birthday cards to Fr. Jim.

We should be finished reading our class novel. The final chapter summary
worksheets will be due Monday. After some more discussion about the story, we will have
an open book test next week. The remainder of December will be focused on smaller ELA
assignments and refining our dramatic performance of the Conversion of Mrs. Scrooge.

Math 5 began Module 5 on finding volume.

Math 6 has begun working with ratios and rates.

Math 7 is working with multiplication of integers.

Math 8 is busy determining slope.

Algebra is solving systems of equations by various methods. There will be a test
next week.

Peace,

Mrs. Sullivan

ssullivan@saintsc jm.com
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